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CURRICULUM CORNER 

P R I N C I P A L ’ S  M E S S A G E  

Dear St Kevin’s families, 

Welcome to Term 2! 

I hope all our families enjoyed the Easter break and the 
beautiful weather that was on offer. 

My thanks to the parents who have already completed 
the School Attendance information (sent via a google 
form last week).  This information will provide us an 
opportunity to plan for Week 3. If you do not complete 
the form by 3pm tomorrow, Friday 1 May, a day will be 
allocated to your family. See link below: 

 https://forms.gle/cHS7DEBsE6mUvx7S9 

On behalf of the staff, I would like to thank parents for 
their support and cooperation at this time. I look 
forward to the safe and speedy return of all our 
children. 

Teachers cultivate the young minds who are 

responsible for the future. ~Keith Wynn, 

Enjoy the week ahead, 

Lorraine Vincent –Principal 

In brief: 

Week 1 and Week 2 

These two weeks will see the students working on the 
home-based learning program provided by their class 
teacher; either at home or at school. The school will 
continue to remain open for those in need and for those 
who do not have alternative arrangements to keep their 
children at home.  

Week 3 

Every child will return to school one day per week from 
Term 2, Week 3, May 11th, with a gradual increase in 
days during the term. 

Resource 
A useful resource for parents can be found at:  
https://www.csodbb.catholic.edu.au/parent
hub/Overview/251 
 

The Parent Hub COVID 19 provides information 
on fee relief, home based learning and FAQ’s. 
 

Enrolments for 2021 
Any parents who have children at St Kevin’s and 
whose siblings will start school in 2021 are invited 
to collect an enrolment form from the school 
office. 

 

School Uniform 
All students will change to the winter uniform on 
Monday 25th May (Term 2, Week 5). Until then you 
may choose either the full summer or full winter 
uniform according to the weather – not a 
combination of both for example tights are not to be 
worn with the girl’s summer tunic. Uniforms can be 
ordered online via Qkr! or forms are available from 
the uniform shop or school office. 
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Religious Education 

Mother’s Day 

Mothers and mother-figures are indispensable. 
They’re likely the first people we ever know when 
we enter the world, and they love and care for us 
as we grow up. Once a year, we celebrate Mother’s 
Day – a day dedicated to all mothers, so that we 
can show our appreciation.  

Unfortunately, this year our Mother’s Day liturgy 
will be in isolation. Please look out for the Mother’s 
Day iMovie next week. 

  

          
 
 
 

Parents & Friends 

Canteen 
The canteen is open for lunch on Monday’s for 
sushi only. Note: The canteen is not open at 
recess. All orders must be placed via Qkr!  

Uniform Shop 
The uniform shop will re-open for Term 2 next 
Tuesday … opening times below: 

Tues & Thurs 8:45am – 9am  

Click here for the Uniform price list.  
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In these unprecedented times we’re all being 

asked to change the way we work and live.  

Book Club will also look a little different for 

Term 2.  

 

 
https://scholastic.com.au/book-club/virtual-

catalogue-1/ 
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